
CENTRAL MISSISSIPPI LIGHT FLYERS 
September 12, 2009 Meeting 
Meeting Minutes 
  
President Boyd Robertson called the meeting to order at 12:20 p.m. 
  
Other officers present were, Dee Gilliland, Tommy Jackson, and Linwood Nooe.   
  
The members thanked Paul Bierdeman and Mark Barnthouse for the meal. 
  
Upon a motion by Mike Smith, seconded by Jim Richardson, the members approved the 
minutes for the August meeting. 
  
Financial report. Dee reported that the club’s account balance is $ 16,774, with 55 
members.   
  
New Members:  Boyd Robertson introduced prospective members Steve Moppert and 
Wayne Walker as prospective new members (not present), Wayne Vaughn motioned 
that they be accepted.  Bill Lehr seconded, and all approved. The rule for new members 
to be present was waived for these two members only as they reside out of town. 
  
New Business.   
  
Old Business.  
John Price reported the 2008 audit was complete and in order. John Ragsdale reported 
on the status of the new clubhouse. He advised the pad was moved a few feet. 
  
Bill Lehr motioned to adjourn. With a second by John Price, the meeting adjourned at 
1:40 p.m. 
 


